CITY OF DALLAS

October 15, 1976

The Honorable David H. Martin

Legal Counsel, United States Secret Service
Department of the Treasury |
Washington, D. C. 20223

Dear Mr. Martin:
Please be advised that we have no objection to a Freedom

of Information release of the materials relative to the

assassination of President John F. Kennedy which you sent
us for review. '

Please be assured of our full cooperation on matters of
mutual interest. |

Very truly yours,

hief of lice
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